
 

 

 

          

          WALMSLEY C.E. SCHOOL 
BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA 

TELEPHONE: 01204 332650     

 
Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk 

 
HEADTEACHER:   MRS. JOANNA ATHERTON 

 
Dear Parents/Carers                16th January 2024 
 
YEAR 6 VISIT – BOLTON CRUCIAL CREW (Bolton Parish Church) 

  
We are delighted to let you know that we are taking our children to Bolton Crucial Crew on Wednesday, 14th February 
2024; Crucial Crew is an innovative and interactive way of delivering health and well-being messages to Year 6 
children in preparation for their migration to secondary school. The event encourages model behaviour and good 
citizenship through active participation in a range of health and safety activities. Professionals from the combined 
Emergency Services and local agencies will be on hand to instruct children on matters that will teach community 
values and could save lives. 
  
Your child should wear their school uniform for the visit. 
  
The event is in the afternoon; we will be leaving school at 12:15, so children will be having their lunch a little earlier 
than normal, before they leave. 
  
To help cover the cost of the trip, including transport, we ask for a contribution of £13.50 – to be paid by the end of 
January please. 
  
Payment should be made via School Gateway, which will also provide permission for the visit. We are no longer able 
to accept cash or cheques in school; should you wish to make payment this way, please contact the school office and 
we will be able to provide you with a PayPoint Voucher. If payment is to be by Paypoint Voucher, please email 
permission into the school office, or complete the slip below. 
  
Children will be back at school in time for normal collection.  
  
Finally, could you also please let us know if you are able to support school on this trip by emailing us 
at office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk.  
  
Thank you  
  
Mrs Saxby, Mr Catterall & Miss Leamey 
 

 
 
YEAR 6 VISIT – BOLTON CRUCIAL CREW  
 
Name ____________________________      Class               
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the above event and to travel to and from Bolton Parish Church by 
coach, accompanied by school staff. 
 
Signed _________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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